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To whom ever is in charge of this DA I need to voice once again my absolute disappointment and anger at the 
thought of this proposal getting approved by council. I have already sent in a submission Re my concerns as 
have hundreds or so residents that have similarly voiced their concerns. The fact that the council yet again is not 
listening and consulting with the residents of Newport and considering the master plan which was devised for 
the main purpose of consulting with rate payers and residents and was understood as a way to to keep Newport 
a village and where people can dine out and have children playing safely.

We need Robertson Rd to become small mall like street  with no traffic with a mix of interesting restaurants and 
retail shops that will definitely keep to the village atmosphere.This is the last chance we have in Newport to be 
able to do this.

I would definitely like to see that no driveway entrance or car access be granted. There are other options for car 
parking without utilizing Robertson Rd.

Please reconsider this DA so that the concerns of the people in Newport are adhered to and been listened to.

Regards
Karen Sheehy
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